
 
LaSalle Preparatory School 

7436 Buffalo Avenue, Niagara Falls, NY 14304 
 

Mr. James Spanbauer Mrs. Tina Schultz 

Principal Assistant Principal 

Main Office: 716-278-5880 Fax: 716- 278-5899  Student Services: 716-278-5885 

 

 

June 4, 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

As you are aware, the year is quickly coming to an end.  It has been a successful 

and enjoyable year! 

 

Please encourage your child to continue to study hard and complete all required 

assignments in a timely fashion. 

 

Please note that on June 17th, grade 8 students will be making their annual visit to 

Niagara Falls High School.  Students will have an opportunity to tour Niagara Falls 

High School, hear a little bit about what the school has to offer, and meet some of 

the NFHS staff.  Your child’s current LaSalle Prep teachers will accompany them 

to the high school.  Niagara Falls High School will hold an additional orientation 

program during the summer where parents and students will be invited. 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you for your support; we look forward to a great finish to the school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James R. Spanbauer 

Principal 

 
 


